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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Ivy Rossi Daisy-Mai 

Bumblebees Thomas Farley Leighton 

Caterpillars Alice Faye Ella Wyatt 

Dolphins Izzy Preston Evie 

Sharks Danni-Marie Charlie P Annie 

Stingrays Dashel Kanchan Aleena 

Turtles Kiyan Leo Esme 

Orcas Jack B Annabel Joey H 

Penguins Molly Eliana Jaxon 

 

 

Welcome back to school, we hope 
you all had a relaxing holiday. 

                                

 

In December, Kai received his SILVER 

AWARD which was presented by the   

curator of the Folkestone Museum for 

the ‘Wheels of Time’ scheme. He’s   

visited 20 museums around Kent so 

far! He now wants to visit the tiny 

prison in Britain’s smallest town! 

 

Medication 

A gentle reminder for all parents/carers. 

Should your child require prescribed medication 
we would encourage you to schedule medication 

so doses are not required during the school 
day.  However, if your child does need medication 
during school hours, please note we have to follow 

the guidelines below:  

A form must be completed. Please speak to the 
office. Please do not give medication to your 

child to hand in. 

Only prescription medication can be in school. 

Medication must be issued by the doctor and 
be in its original container, labelled with your 

child’s name. 

Please find attached  Term 2’s  Sporting    

Success newsletter from Mrs Harvey. 

OPERATION ENCOMPASS 

All Souls' is an Operation Encom-
pass School. Please see flyer       

attached. The Safeguarding Team 
will make contact with parent/carer 
should they deem it necessary. Any 

queries about this or other safe-
guarding concerns please speak with 

one of the team. 

Mrs Ransley, Mrs Walker, Mrs Wakeling, 
Mrs Hart or Mr Morrison. 

School Money 

Please can you check your School    

Money account and clear any  outstand-

ing payments.  Thank you in advance. 

Please see attached poster from Mrs Warburton, our new 

Family Liaison Officer, regarding coffee mornings for   

parents, she is looking forward to meeting as many of 

you as possible. 

Young Voices at the O2 

The Performing Arts Club have been 

practising and are very excited to be  

going to the O2 to take part in the 

Young Voices Concert on Friday 

20th January! A letter will be going 

out shortly with more details about 

the plans for the day.   

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE 

ZIG ZAG LINES OUTSIDE THE 

SCHOOL WHEN DROPPING 

YOUR CHILD OFF. THIS IS FOR 

EVERYONE’S SAFETY. 

 

We have been reflecting on our Christmas experiences and what we have been 

thankful for.  We have learnt about the meaning of  Epiphany. 


